
 

 

 

June 4, 2025 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
In the upcoming weeks, your TWU Local 555 Election Committee will be 
sending out information regarding the TWU International Convention 
Delegate Election.  To assist in ensuring that every member receives the 
information pertinent to the election, we ask that all members update their 
current mailing address in SWALIFE.  Your TWU Local 555 Election 
Committee will need these updated mailing addresses to distribute the notices, 
ballots, and any additional documentation for this election. 
 
To update your mailing address, please login to SWALIFE, and go to 
Workday.  From there, you can make the necessary changes under the 
“Personal Information” menu.   
 
In Solidarity, 
 
TWU Local 555 Election Committee 

http://www.swalife.com/

